HARVARD UNIVERSITY WEATHERHEAD CENTER FOR INTERNATIONAL AFFAIRS
JOHN M. OLIN INSTITUTE FOR STRATEGIC STUDIES

February 3, 2000

Ms. Abel Lopez, Acting Director
FOIA/Privacy Act Division
Office of the Executive Secretariat
Department of Energy
Washington, DC 20585

Dear Ms. Lopez:

I am writing to check on the status of my requests under the Freedom of Information Act (5
U.8.C. 522) for the declassification of a series of documents cited in the official history of the
Atomic Energy Commission by Richard G. Hewlett and Jack M. Holl, Azoms for Pace and War,
1953-1961: Eisenhower and the Atomic Energy Commission (Berkeley, CA: University of

California Press, 1989). These requests were originally submitted in September 1998. The Case
Number for these requests is 9809240003,

1 would appreciate it if you could inform me of approximately when the declassification review
of these documents will be complete.

Thank you very much for your time and assistance.

Sincerely,

—

Andrew Erdmann

John M. Olin Institute for Strategic Studies
Harvard University

1737 Cambridge St.

Cambridge, MA 02138-3099

apnerdmann @aol.com
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1737 CAMBRIDGE STREET. CAMARIDGE, MASSACHUSETTS 0D2134-3099
PHONE: (617) 496-6498 FAX: (617) 495-|384




